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FROM OUR PRESIDENT:

CORRUGATED CARDBOARD CHALLENGE

Please bring a completed artwork using corrugated cardboard to the next 
general meeting on Friday, January 27, 2017

RULES:
1. Weathered cardboard is great. It 
provides you with a variety of textures 
and colors.

2. There are no size limits.

3. You can make flat or sculptural 
pieces. bowls, books, boxes, wall 
pieces, etc.

4. As long as your finished piece has 
corrugated cardboard, it can be 
submitted.

5. Every piece will be given a number 
and the members will vote on the 
pieces. The winner will receive a $50 
Michael's gift card.

Have fun!!!  Love,  Sherrill 

Detail from Chicago by Heather Freitas
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